DECEMBER 26TH

Ui fu JANUARY 14TH

Drop off live, undecorated trees in the
designated area at Pendery Park for recycling!

Please do NOT wrap your tree in plastic.

4113 WILLIAMS LANE
MELBOURNE, KY 41059

THE KENTUCKY DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND WILDLIFE
WILL USE THESE TREES TO IMPROVE FISH HABITAT
IN LAKES ACROSS THE COMMONWEALTH!

Questions?

Please call 859-547-1866 or email




